
 

 

 

Thursday January 2nd, 2020 

 

CERNER PROVIDER/RESOURCE SCHEDULE CHANGE 

REQUEST FORM REVISION 

 As of January 1st 2020, there is a new revision to the Cerner Provider/Resource Schedule 

Change Request Form that should now be used when requesting changes to Providers or 

Resources schedules.   

There are two changes to the new form: 

1. There is a line to indicate when the new schedule should start.   

2. The area where the current and purposed schedule has been modified to include a 

field for start and finish times of the schedule as well as when/if a lunch block should 

be applied. 

 

 

 

If you submit a scheduling change after January 2nd 2020 with the old form you will be asked 

to fill out the new form before any changes are completed in Cerner. 


